
MINUTES OF THE CROUCH END, HORNSEY AND STROUD GREEN AREA FORUM AND 
COMMITTEE 

THURSDAY, 13 MARCH 2014 

 
 

 
Councillors Reece, Reid (Chair), Strang, Weber, Whyte, Wilson and Winskill 

 
 

Apologies Councillor Gorrie 
 

 
Also Present: Felicity Parker (Clerk) 

 
 

MINUTE 
NO. 

 
SUBJECT/DECISION 

 

 

17.   
 

APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE 

 Apologies for absence were received from Councillor Gorrie. 
 

18.   
 

DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST 

 There were no declarations of interest. 
 

19.   
 

MINUTES OF THE LAST MEETING 

 The minutes of the meeting held on 14 January 2014 were approved as a correct 
record. 
 

20.   
 

ISSUES RAISED AT THE FORUM 

 The Committee noted the discussions that had taken place during the forum. 
 
School Admissions 
 
Further information was requested on exclusions data, and Hornsey Depot s106 
contribution. 
 
Provided after the forum –  
 

Hornsey Depot – Section 106 
 
The S106 obligations include a £500k contribution to school places, subject to 
final conclusion of grant of planning permission.  The payment date for the receipt 
of the £500k will depend on the details of the S106 agreement, but it will be some 
time in the future once development has commenced.  When it actually arrives, 
we include it in our funding package available for new places. 
 



MINUTES OF THE CROUCH END, HORNSEY AND STROUD GREEN AREA FORUM AND 
COMMITTEE 

THURSDAY, 13 MARCH 2014 
 

Exclusions 
 
These are the borough wide exclusion figures 
 

Academic 
Year 

Primar
y 

Secondar
y 

2012-2013 3 25 

2011-2012 4 28 

2010-2011 3 20 

 
Finsbury Park Stakeholder Group 
 
Updates of the group meetings shall be provided to all future forum meetings. 
 
Park Road Leisure Centre 
 
The general consensus of the meeting was that the diving boards should be kept 
at Park Road.  The Chair agreed to write to the Cabinet Member and request that 
the Council work with the local community to agree a way forward. 
 

21.   
 

DATE OF NEXT MEETING 

 The date of the next meeting was to be confirmed following agreement of the 
calendar at the next full Council meeting. 
 
The Chair thanked all of the Councillors for their contributions over the past year, 
and thanked those Councillors who would be stepping down at the end of the 
Municipal Year. 
 
Post meeting note –  
 
Dates of meetings for 2014/15: 
 
17 July 2014 
30 October 2014 
15 January 2015 
5 March 2015 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
COUNCILLOR ERROL REID 
 
Chair 
 

 
 


